
 

 

 
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

 

Subject:  Golf Course Greens Roller  

Department/Program:   Parks & Recreation 

Explanation:                          

 The 2023 budget includes $16,400 for the purchase of a new greens roller. If approved, the 

purchase of this greens roller would be through the Sourcewell Government Purchasing Program. 

 This new roller will replace an old, worn out unit as well as allow one person to do the job of two 

people. It will also allow us to skip mowings, keep the putting surface smoother and increase 

green speed.  

 Pricing continues to rise at a rapid pace. Since we began preparing our budget in September, the 

price for this unit has risen over $400, hence the staff report as opposed to a consent item. 

 

Recommendation: 

 Award the purchase of the greens roller to MTI Distributing in the amount of $16,812.90.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By: Chris Conway, CPRP, Director of Parks & Recreation 

Date: January 11, 2023 
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